
 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

1/29/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility.  Since the onset of this virus, we have had 0 residents and 0 staff members 

test positive for COVID-19. We continue to  mass test residents every Friday for the 

next 3 weeks also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and Friday  

 
As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

2/22/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility.  Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. We continue to mass test residents every 

Friday for the next 3 weeks also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and 

Friday  

 
As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

2/25/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. We continue to mass test residents every 

Friday also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and Friday. We have not had 

a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

2/5/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility.  Since the onset of this virus, we have had 0 residents and 0 staff members 

test positive for COVID-19. We continue to  mass test residents every Friday for the 

next 3 weeks also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and Friday  

 
As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

3/12/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

It is hard to believe that it has been one year since COVID-19 changed all of our lives 

so drastically. From being forced to restrict visitors and change the way our residents 

communicate with their loved ones to making changes in our infection prevention 

and control practices, everything we have done and continue to do is an effort to keep 

our staff and residents safe.  We want to thank our staff for their unwavering 

dedication to our residents and we want to thank our families for their continued 

support and patience as we continue to navigate this pandemic.  

 

As always, our goal is to be transparent and provide you with weekly updates on the 

status of COVID-19 in our facility, including the current number of positive cases in 

our facility, how many confirmed cases of COVID-19 we have had since the 

beginning of this pandemic and our visitation status.  Since the onset of this virus, we 

have had 73 residents and 51 staff members test positive for COVID-19. We continue 

to mass test residents every Friday also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday 

and Friday. We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 



 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

3/19/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. We continue to mass test residents every 

Friday also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and Friday. We have not had 

a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  



Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

3/24/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. We continue to mass test residents every 

Friday also staff is currently being tested every Friday. We have not had a new 

confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

3/4/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. We continue to mass test residents every 

Friday also staff is currently being tested every Tuesday and Friday. We have not had 

a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

4/15/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Tuesday 

and Friday. We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

4/22/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Tuesday 

and Friday. We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

4/30/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

5/7/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Happy Mother’s Day weekend! Please accept this letter as our weekly update 

regarding the status of COVID-19 in our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we 

have had 73 residents and 51 staff members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is 

currently being tested every Friday. We have not had a new confirmed positive case 

since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

5/14/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact Barbara Deal, Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

5/28/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

6/3/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

6/11/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

6/18/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

6/25/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

7/2/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update regarding the status of COVID-19 in 

our facility. Since the onset of this virus, we have had 73 residents and 51 staff 

members test positive for COVID-19. Staff is currently being tested every Friday. 

We have not had a new confirmed positive case since 1/19/2021 

 

We are excited to begin hosting inside and outside visits starting 3/25/2021. Please 

contact our Activities Director 864-472-2028 to schedule your visit. 

 

As always, we are working hard to keep everyone in our community safe and we will 

continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the 

spread of COVID-19, such as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility 

and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness prior to entering. Our residents 

are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. Staff 

is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand 

sanitizer and frequently wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the 

community.  We ask them not to report to work if they have symptoms of illness.  

 

Please continue to check our website for updates as well as notification of new cases. 

As always, we will notify you if we receive confirmation of a new positive case in 

our facility and we will reach out to you individually if your loved one is displaying 

symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us directly at 864-472-2028 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Keven Manning  

 

Keven Manning  

Administrator 



COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

7/23/21 

 

 

Number of additional confirmed COVID-19 cases: 1 

 

Please continue to check our website for additional updates and information on what 

we are doing to help prevent further spread of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns about this notification, please contact us 

directly at 864-472-2028.  



 

Lake Emory  

 UPDATE 

8/27/21 

 

Dear Residents and Families/Representatives,  

 

Please accept this letter as our weekly update on the status of COVID-19 in our facility. 

 

Please note that beginning August 1, 2021 we will no longer be posting weekly updates on our website.  We 

will, however, continue to notify you through our website of any changes in visitation procedures and if we 

receive confirmation of a new positive case in our facility. We will reach out to you individually if your loved 

one is displaying symptoms of COVID-19 or tests positive for COVID-19.  

 

Number of Confirmed COVID-19 Cases Currently in the Facility  

Staff: 0 Cases 

Residents: 6 Cases  

 

Date of Last Newly Confirmed COVID-19 Case:  

Prior Confirmed Covid-19 Case 1/19/21 

Last Current Confirmed Covid-19 Case 8/27/21 

 

 

Visitation Status:  

The facility will be open for scheduled outdoor visitations if weather permits Monday-Friday. Facility infection 

control and safety rules will be enforced with each visit to ensure the wellness of our residents, families and staff. 

Please call the facility to make an appointment to visit or if you have any questions or concerns. Appointments 

are essential to accommodate all of our residents. We will be happy to assist you in any way we can!    

 

Facility Safety Precautions: 

We continue to practice the enhanced safety precautions that are known to prevent the spread of COVID-19, such 

as only essential personnel are allowed inside the facility and we screen them for signs and symptoms of illness 

prior to entering. Our residents are continually monitored and staff is using PPE as recommended by the CDC. 

Staff is frequently reminded and encouraged to practice social distancing and to use hand sanitizer and frequently 

wash their hands when they are in the facility and out in the community.  We ask them not to report to work if 

they have symptoms of illness. We will continue to follow the most updated guidelines from the CDC, State, 

Federal and facility protocols for all our Covid-19 precautions to keep our residents and staff safe! 

 

Thank you for your support throughout this pandemic, and as always, if you have any questions or concerns please 

contact us directly at 864-472-2028. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Christopher Palmer  
 

Christopher Palmer RN, RRT, LNHA  

Administrator 
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